
Appendix 7 
 
Minute of Cabinet – 9 January 2018 
 
 
63  DRAFT HOUSING ALLOCATIONS AND PET POLICY  

 
 Councillor Forshaw introduced the report of the Director of Housing and 

Inclusion which considered a draft Housing Allocations Policy and draft 
Pet Policy for consultation. 
 
Minute no. 19 of the Landlord Services Committee (Cabinet Working 
Group) held on 3 January 2018 was circulated at the meeting. 
 
In reaching the decision below, Cabinet considered the Minute of the 
Landlord Services Committee (Cabinet Working Group) and the details as 
set out in the report before it and accepted the reasons contained therein. 
 
RESOLVED (A) That the Draft Housing Allocations and Pet Policy 2017 

attached to Appendix 1 & 2 of the report be approved for 
consultation.  

 

(B) That the Director of Housing and Inclusion, in 
consultation with the relevant Portfolio Holder, be given 
delegated authority to make any minor changes to the 
Draft Housing Allocations Policy and Pet Policy 2017 
where appropriate following public consultation, and to 
implement and deliver the policy. 

 
(C) That the call-in procedure is not appropriate for this 

item as the report will be submitted to the meeting of 
the Executive Overview and Scrutiny Committee on 25 
January 2018. 

 
 


